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October 2020 

 

President:   Bobby Goodwin 

Vice President:   Charlie Booton 

Treasurer:   Gary Bean 

Secretary:   Ralph King 

Membership:   Cecil Jones 

YE Coordinator    Mark Kellner 

IMC Coordinator:             Chad Baker 
 
Technical  Counselors      Bob Kaba & Chris Foltz 

Flight Advisors   Gary Bean & Carl Franz 

Web Editor   Chad Baker 

 Newsletter Editor  Rick Bernardi 

 

https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa108 
https://www.facebook.com/eaachapter.oneoeight 
 

 Next Meeting 10/17/2020 at the 

Crestview FBO 10am.  

There will be an IMC meeting at 9am. 
 
 

 
 
EAA Chapter 108 minutes, 19 September 2020 meeting 
Those in attendance were:    
Bobby Goodwin 
Bob Burnet 
Dick Russell 
Charlie Starr 
Rick Bernardi 
Ralph King 
Butch Raber 
Chad A. Baker 
Tom Godbold 
John Evans 
Kyle Koncak 
 

Bobby Goodwin called the meeting to order at 10:00.   

There was talk about the recent hurricane, and the 

clean-up efforts and road closings, etc, that kept the 

number of attendees low.    

  There was talk about cancelling any plans for another 

Young Eagles event for this year due to the COVID-19 

concerns.    

  There was discussion about club officers and the 
positions that need to be replaced.   Some folks 
currently holding offices are looking for some relief, and 
to be replaced with new officers with new perspectives, 
etc.        
If you are not currently holding a club officer position, 

be thinking of which position you might like to fill.  

  Mark Kelner has done a very good job preparing for 

the past Young Eagles events, even though they have all 
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been cancelled.   The virus has really made a mess of 

your YE events!!! 

 There was discussion about planning for a YE event in 

January 2021.   Everything is tentative at this point in 

time.     

   If your dues are not up to date, please make an 

attempt to pay up at the next meeting.   Gary Bean,  

Treasurer, was not in attendance today, and so a 

current listing of those needing to pay was not 

available.    

  Tim Cook was not in attendance at this meeting, and 

so the making of the plaque was not finalized.    

  The October meeting will be held at the Crestview FBO 

facility.   This facility is working out very well.   All we 

have to do is make sure we clean up after ourselves and 

we will continue to be welcomed here.    

  A hearty  Welcome Back was given to Tom Godbold 

from his Utah trip.     

  There was request made for hangar space availability.  

If you know of a space available, let Bobby Goodwin 

know, and he can pass it to the members.   Dick Russell 

may have some space available at his hangar at Yellow 

River airport.     

There was some discussion about holding the 

November meeting at the yellow River airport, at Dick 

Russell’s hangar, and having a cook out as well.   Please 

let us know of your interest in this as a meeting place 

and what you can provide for the cookout as well.   Any 

help, food preparation, drinks, etc will be appreciated.   

The meeting will be held on 21 November 2020 

  There was discussion of cancelling the December 

meeting due to the Christmas holiday.   Nothing was 

finalized on cancelling the December meeting.;  

  Bob Burnet said that check rides are slowing down 

now, although he has been very busy recently.  

  Charley Starr mentioned a program, Sentry, that he 

has on his Aeronca Champ.     This has ADSB-In, AHARS, 

and moving map.   It is available in Sporty’s Pilot Shop, 

and cost about $480.00   He is liking the things it 

provides and will explain its features if you care to 

contact him.    

  Bobby Goodwin adjourned the meeting at 10:40.  
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(Spotted in Murrells Inlet, SC (Don’t see these to often!) 

 

    

 

 

 

 

      (Ed’s in DeFuniak Springs now has private dining) 

 

 
For Sale from Lawrence Blumberg; 
Wiunting flying etc.  2 snowmobile type one piece suits. 

One new medium, other 2x rarely used.  $75 each OBO. 

850-2402512 
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For sale: battery powered tail wheel tow dolly 
From Dick Russell 

 

Contact me @ 316-208-3140: used for a Howard but 

adjustable for others - make offer - fall cleaning. 

 

FLIGHT ADVISORY - GPS 
Interference Testing 

MARINE SPECIAL OPERATIONS 
COMMAND 

(MARSOC) 20-02 

11 October – 02 November 2020 

Hattiesburg, MS 

 Centered at 305748N0891622W the 
PCU039034 

  

The entire flight advisory may be accessed 
and downloaded at the following address: 

https://www.faasafety.gov/files/notices/202
0/Oct/MARSOC_20-

02_GPS_Flight_Advisory.pdf 

Pilots are advised to check NOTAMs 
frequently for possible changes prior to 

operations in the area. 

NOTAMs will be published at least 24 hours 
in advance of any GPS tests. 
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